
Tanglewood Tales -  1st Quarter 2018 

Visit us at www.eotlakes.com 

 

Our Front Entrance:  Beautification of our entrance is still high on the list.  We are seeking a 

General Contractor to handle the details of the construction. The Board will keep everyone in the 

loop as we move forward. 

 

Street Sweeping: As we all know, last year’s hurricane and recent windy weather have left our 

streets inundated with piles of leaves.  To alleviate this messy situation, the streets will soon be 

professionally swept.  All residents will be notified about the details and dates.  

 

Fallen Fences:  Some fallen fences are still hanging around like unsightly missing teeth.  Please 

remember that the splintered wooden slats are not only an eyesore but they are a danger to your 

fellow residents and pets.  Please remove them before something happens. 

 

Be a good neighbor…..  Few things in life are as uncomfortable as having a dispute with your 

neighbor.  Having a confrontation with someone who lives in close proximity is stressful and 

damaging to all parties.  And at the end of the day, you literally have to come home. There’s not 

avoiding the situation. It’s certainly not easy but please try to settle disputes before they grow. 

 

Come to the next meeting:  April 4, 2018 at 7:30 at Dunkin Donuts, 9901 Pines Boulevard, 

Pembroke Pines 33025. The meetings  nly last one hour and we would love to have you! 

 

Consider volunteering...  Please consider volunteering for the position of Board Secretary or 

Board member. Let’s serve our community together! 

http://www.eotlakes.com/

